
From: Anthony Myers
To: shane miller
Cc: Alison VanGorp
Subject: RE: 7709 W Mercer Courtesy notice
Date: Monday, November 4, 2019 7:30:26 AM

Shane,
 
Yes I received that letter. We reviewed the letter and are moving forward with the enforcement on
this compliance case.
 
Sincerely,

 
Anthony Myers
Code Compliance Officer
City of Mercer Island | Community Planning & Development 
206.275.7712 | www.mercergov.org/CPD
 
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

 

From: shane miller <shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 7:29 AM
To: Anthony Myers <anthony.myers@mercergov.org>
Cc: Alison VanGorp <alison.vangorp@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: 7709 W Mercer Courtesy notice
 
The letter I said that I had mailed to you about 1 month ago did you receive the letter?

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 4, 2019, at 7:21 AM, Anthony Myers <anthony.myers@mercergov.org> wrote:

﻿
Hi Shane,
 
I have not received any recent correspondence from you.
 
Sincerely,

 
Anthony Myers
Code Compliance Officer
City of Mercer Island | Community Planning & Development 
206.275.7712 | www.mercergov.org/CPD
 
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter
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42.56 RCW).

 

From: shane miller <shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 1:26 PM
To: Anthony Myers <anthony.myers@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: 7709 W Mercer Courtesy notice
 
Anthony, did you receive my letter in the mail?

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 24, 2019, at 11:41 AM, Anthony Myers
<anthony.myers@mercergov.org> wrote:

﻿
Sounds good. I will look for it and respond as necessary.
 
Sincerely,

 
Anthony Myers
Code Compliance Officer
City of Mercer Island | Community Planning & Development 
206.275.7712 | www.mercergov.org/CPD
 
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records
Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

 

From: shane miller <shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 11:40 AM
To: Anthony Myers <anthony.myers@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: 7709 W Mercer Courtesy notice
 
I mailed you a letter over the weekend. It prob went out in yesterday’s
mail

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 24, 2019, at 11:35 AM, Anthony Myers
<anthony.myers@mercergov.org> wrote:

Hi Shane,
 
I am following up on the August 23 courtesy notice that was
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sent to you regarding the unpermitted wall you built in
February 2018. I was unable to locate a permit application
for the wall. Can you provide me an update on your permit
application? Thank you.
 
Sincerely,

 
Anthony Myers
Code Compliance Officer
City of Mercer Island | Community Planning & Development 
206.275.7712 | www.mercergov.org/CPD
 
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to
the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).
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